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MEMORANDUM  
 

To: MAS Legislative Committee 

 

From: Derrick Surrette, Executive Director 

 

Date: 5/4/2017 

 

Re: Meeting with Governor Staff 

 

 

On Tuesday, The Mississippi Association of Supervisors (MAS) met with Governor Bryant’s 

policy director and deputy legal counsel Drew Snyder. The primary focal point of our discussion 

encompassed adding infrastructure funding on the call for the Special Legislative Session. More 

specifically, we heavily discussed addressing the Local Systems Bridge Program (LSBP). 

 

Mr. Snyder noted that the Governor was well aware of all the groups pushing for adequate 

infrastructure funding. He also noted that the Governor’s primary objective with this Special 

Legislative Session is to complete the budgets for the agencies that were not approved.  

 

Upon completion of our discussion, MAS handed Mr. Snyder 45 resolutions from counties 

requesting funding for the LSBP program.  
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